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September 20, 1990 

TO: «Name» 
Wilderness Research Center Advisory Committee 

SUBJECT: Distinguished Wilderness Resource Lecture 

Dear Colleagues: 

Dr. John Turner has accepted our invitation to be the next 
distinguished wilderness resource lecturer, providing that we 
can reschedule the event to next year, winter or fall. I will 
proceed to negotiate a new date for the lecture, hopefully next 
winter. 

Dr. Jeff Yeo has begun work as the new Taylor Range resident 
scientist/manager with the assignment to 1) facilitate 
wilderness teaching and research at Taylor Ranch by UI faculty 
and cooperators, 2) oversee maintenance and operation of the 
Taylor Range Field Station, 3) conduct research, teach and 
apply for grants. Dr. Yeo will report to FWR Associate Dean 
for Research Dr. Leon Neuenschwander in our attempt to 
stimulate research involving Taylor Ranch until we can get 
funding for the Wilderness Research Center director position. 
We will schedule a meeting of the WRC advisory committee later 
this fall or early spring semester so you can meet Dr. Yeo (if 
you haven't already) and we can all discuss opportunities and 
directions for wilderness teaching and research. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

John c. Hendee 
Dean 

cc: Dr. Jeff Yeo, Taylor Range Wilderness Field Station 
Scientist/Manager 

Enc. 

Dr. Leon Neuenschwander, Associate Dean for Research 
Dr. Ed Krumpe, Associate Professor, Department of 
Recreation and Tourism 
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Steven Brunsfeld, 
Dr. Steve Bunting, 
Dr. C.M. Falter, 
Earl Kimball, 
Dr. Frank Leonhardy, 
Dr. Leon Neuenschwander, 
Mike Schlegel, 
Dr. Carlos Schwantes, 
Dr. J. Michael Scott, 
Grant Simonds, 
Dr. Richard Wallace, 
Bruce Wiersma, 
Oz Garton, 
Edwin Tisdale, 
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